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North Central Washington Quilt 
Guild Newsletter 

The Valley  
~  

JULY 2019 

The mission of NCW Quilt Guild is to preserve and continue the traditions, culture and history of quilting;  
To contribute to the knowledge of and to promote the appreciation of the art of quilt making; 

 to sponsor and support quilting activities by exhibitions, lectures  
and workshops offered to the general public; to encourage quilt making and collecting.  
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WELCOME NEW MEMBERS 

1. Annette Kyle 
2. Kristy Clare 
3. Fran Jamison 
4. Nancy Woolbright 
5. Dena King 
6. Marti Daniels 
7. Laurie  Miller 
8. Jennette Kiser. 

Debbie Anderson, Membership Chair 

 

 

Happy Summer! 
As we enjoy summer and look forward to the upcoming 2019 Quilt and Fiber Art 
Festival, I’m reminded how fortunate we are to have a variety of beautiful seasons 
in the Wenatchee Valley and how the seasons influence our quilts and the creativity 
of our fiber art designs.   
It’s been a busy first half of the year.  I hope you’re enjoying the fun and informative 
monthly programs, workshops and quilt studio activities.   
I’m very grateful to the many members who’ve volunteered with helping hands and 
many hours to drive our successes with the 2019 Raffle Quilt ticket sales, the Fab-
ric & More sale and efforts to pull together another exciting Quilt & Fiber Art Festival 
this August.  And, many thanks to our Committee Chairpersons who’s time and ef-
forts keep the guild running from month to month.  I’m very appreciative of you  
all and look forward to seeing everyone at our monthly meetings 
 and at the Quilt Festival. 
Happy Quilting! 
Suzan Darling, President 
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Workshops July to October 2019 

The July workshop is Native American beading.  This workshop is being offered twice July 26th from 
noon to 4 and July 27th from 10-12.  Both classes will be at the Wellness Place located at 609 Okanog-
an Ave in Wenatchee. 

The August Workshop is The Straight Dope on Curves taught by Geraldine Warner on Saturday Au-
gust 24 from 10 until 2 at the Wellness Place. 

The September workshop is on Layered Strip Art Quilts taught by Terry Linham.  This workshop is 
scheduled for Saturday, September 28th from 10 – 2pm at the Wellness Place. 

The October workshop is Precision Piecing taught by Louise Brown.  Date and time to be determined 

Block of the Month   Traditional:  Karen Taffer  
     Modern:  Diane Mitchell 
Bus Trips / Tours   Linda Riesterer 
Communication/Website/Facebook Liz Arbaugh, Sindy Vieting & Stephanie Wigington 
Community/Comfort Quilts  Round Robin Group: Louise Brown, Doni Palmgren, Lynn Pittsinger 
Historian     . . Open . . 
Hospitality/Refreshments  Jill Therriault and Terry Murphy 
Librarian    Sharon Paine 
Membership    Debbie Anderson and Kathy Strain 
Newsletter    Judy Preston 
Parliamentarian   Lesley Allan 
Programs    Debbie Deardorf and Kathy Keagle 
Retreats    Jill Therriault & Loretta Rust 
Round Robins    Angie Sherwood 
Sunshine    Debbie Deardorff 
Welcome Liaison   Cassie Black 
Workshops    Darlene Johnson & Nancy Straub 

2019 GUILD COMMITTEES 

 
2019 GUILD OFFICERS 

President ~ Suzan Darling 
Vice President ~ Nancy Straub 
Secretary ~ Sindy Vieting 
Treasurer & Vice Treasurer ~ Louise Brown & Rebecca McFann 
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NCWQG Library 
 

Since summer has begun,, take a look at books in the library to  find some new ideas for 
projects and get out of the heat. The NCW Quilt Guild’s library is located in a cabinet in 
the Sew Creative workroom.   
 
To see what is available, go to:    http://www.librarything.com/ 
Log in as: Name:  ncwquiltguild 
          Password:  fatquarter14 
 
                                                        PROGRAMS 
IF there is anyone in the Guild that has experience with operating projectors and cameras 
etc. onto the screen for presentations at the Guild Meetings, Debbie Deardorff is open to 
suggestions!  Give me a call or e-mail me:  509.784.0456  debradeardorff@aol.com 
THANK YOU! 
 July  31       Kathy Keagle and Debbie Deardorff          “The Thread that Binds” 
               Be sure to come!  Lots of prizes again this month!  This will be a short presenta-
tion on Threads and uses; to allow time to make final plans for the Quilt Show.  
 August 28   Jill Therriault  “Beyond the Code” Quilts inspired by the Hartsfield Family 
Collection 
 September 25  Janet Nesbit of “ One Sister”  Company from Reardon, WA 
  
Be sure to stop by and pick up your monthly copies of hints and tips from Kathy or Debbie 
for you notebooks.  We do have a few notebooks left so IF you have not picked one 
up.  We are also anxious to see examples of notebook covers you might make to make it 
more personalized to you!   Kathy Keagle and Debbie Deardorff   Co Chair 
 

SUNSHINE COMMITTEE 
 

 
No cards have been sent out for June from the Sunshine Committee. Please let Debbie 
Deardorff know if someone  in the guild or your round robin needs a  little note of  
encouragement, get well etc.  She will be happy to send a card. 
Debbie Deardorff   Chair 
509.784.0456  debradeardorff@aol.com 
 

MYSTERY QUILT 
Clue #1: May 15 
Clue #2: June 1 
Clue #3: June 15 
Clue #4: July 1 
Finishing: July 15 
Are you caught up with the clues? 
Debby Phillips and Jan Hashberger  Co Chair 
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Wenatchee quilts selected for Houston show 

 
Quilts by Guild members Linda Riesterer and Geraldine Warner have been selected 

for special exhibits at the Quilt Festival in Houston, Texas, this fall. 
 
Linda’s quilt “Serenity” will be featured in an exhibit entitled “In Full Bloom.” It was 

hand appliquéd and hand quilted.  
 
Geraldine’s “Tumbling Blocks" will be in an exhibit called “In the American Tradi-

tion.” It was hand pieced, primarily from vintage silks, and machine quilted on a domestic 
sewing machine. 

 
Both are original designs . 

Serenity   Linda Riesterer Tumbling Blocks  Geraldine Warner 

 

  

BUS TRIP 

We will be taking a bus to the Spokane Quilt show on Saturday, 
October 29.  This show typically has a huge vendor mall and lots 
of good shopping, in addition to the great quilts. The cost will be 
announced later and sign-ups will begin at the August meeting. 
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Longarm Round Robin 

A group meeting of long, mid and short arm quilters. 

We had our first official meeting May 17th at the Wellness Center.  We plan to meet quarterly to share 
information and  help each other with machine problems and quilting information.  Our next meeting is 
Tuesday evening, August 27, at 6PM.     For information please call Lynn Pittsinger 662-6715 or 
Lynnp@nwi.net  

  Mobile Meals 
At the June meeting, we were advised that Mobile meals is still interested in having placemats for their 

 participants.   

Hopes & Dreams Quilt Challenge for ALS 

Donated quilts warm the lives and hearts of ALS patients while raising awareness and research money for 
ALS.  All donated quilts are eligible for prizes and donated items will be displayed on Hopes & Dreams’ 
Facebook page. This is a non-juried contest.  Entries are due by July 31, 2019.  Find details and entry 
forms at:  www.QuiltersDreamBatting.com. 

From Cassie Black, Welcome Liaison 

Month:   Attendance:     Volunteer Hours: 
Jan             91                         659 
Feb            64                         404.5 
Mar            96                         619 
Apr            101                        606.5 
May            85              584.5 

11 new members in June alone!  

Remember:  Record your volunteer hours when you sign in. 

 

Jun           104                        680.5 
Total:                                     3,444.0 

 
Volunteer Opportunity: The Community Relations Director at Avamere, Deidre Galloway, is inter-
ested in having the residents make a signature quilt and is looking for volunteers to help.  No set date 
yet, just wants to get some volunteers together.  Contact her at dgalloway@avamere.com or 509-662-
8646. 
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RETREATS 

Our spring retreat at Sun Mountain Lodge was another sew-perfect event!  Sixty were in attend-
ance.  We shared lots of conversation, laughter, and creativity and of course the snack table was full!  
Our raffle quilt was on display in the lobby which resulted in a number of ticket sales.  We would like to 
thank Leavenworth Quilt Company, Sew Creative, and 3 Bears Quilt Shop for generously supporting 
our retreat with some fantastic prizes.  Thank you also to The Quilting Hive for offering a discount to 
attendees.   

Spring retreat next year will be April 16-19.  The registration fee will once again be $15.  Sun 
Mountain Lodge has a special rate of $112.40 + tax per room.  First night payment is required to re-
serve a room.  If you think you will be attending (or you are on a the wait list to attend) you are encour-
aged to make your reservation as soon as possible as the Lodge has been totally booked well in ad-
vance of our event the last couple of years.  Sun Mountain does have a cancellation refund policy 
which allows refunds up to a certain time frame.   

Our fall retreat is once again at Campbells in Chelan Nov. 8-10th.  Our registration is full but we 
do have a short wait list. 
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UFO Challenge 
  
Do you have a project you would love to finish, but you just don’t get around to it?  Join our UFO Chal-
lenge and  
you just may complete that king sized quilt that has been in a bag for 10 years (that’s me). 
  
Here are the guidelines: 
1.  we would prefer that your UFO was begun before January 1, 2019 
2.  It should have a decent amount completed with a decent amount left to be done.  It needs more to be 
done than quilting and binding. 
3.  It shouldn’t be a quick and easy project. 
4.  it needs to be finished – quilted and bound. 
  
Bring your unfinished project to the July or August meeting to be registered and photographed. 
Bring your completed project to the November meeting so we can ooh and ah over it and congratulate 
you on your achievement.  And you can enter it in next year’s show. 
  
Any questions?  Contact Nancy Straub at 509 470-7345 or nasquilts@windstream.net 
 

  

 

 

 

 
 

COMFORT QUILTS 
Louise Brown 663-1964, Doni Palmgren 662-7777 and Lynn Pittsinger 662-6715 

CHIEF FOR A DAY   MAY 2019 
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CALLING ALL VOLUNTEERS!  

The Quilt and Fiber Art Festival is almost upon us, and we need to work together to make it 
a huge success. We have jobs for all skill and ability levels. Here’s a brief listing of open 
jobs to help you choose the job that’s right for you:  

Set-Up and Take Down: 8AM Thursday, 8/15: Set-up 5PM Saturday, 8/17: Take down We 
need many hands to accomplish these jobs. You need to be able to move around, hang/take 
down drapes and quilts, and carry items. Teams move through the arena to set up and take 
down the quilt show in amazingly short amounts of time. No previous experience is neces-
sary. Bring your spouse, significant other, teenagers, and friends. Bring your step ladder if 
you’re a ladder person! You can pick up the quilts you entered after take down on Saturday.  

Seated jobs: Admissions- In the lobby handling money, passing out programs, and greet-
ing visitors Community Booth- In the arena talking to visitors about the guild Raffle Ticket 
Sales- In the lobby handling money and greeting visitors Silent Demos- In the arena doing 
personal hand work and talking to visitors  

Standing jobs: Artisan Market- On the concourse, handling money and talking to visitors 
White Gloves- In the arena, walking around and interacting with visitors  

You can find the committee chairs listed in the member section of the website, or you can 
call, text, or email me for contact information. Thanks to all of the wonderful chairs and co-
chairs who have worked to get everything ready for the festival. It’s almost time to relax and 
enjoy the results of your efforts.  

Susan McWilliams, Chair  
NCWQG Quilt and Fiber Art Festival 
smcwilliams22@gmail.com 

509-293-0150  (cell/ text) 

                       QUILT AND FIBER ARTS SHOW INFORMATION 

                             August 16 and 17, 2019   

 

Community Booth   

We would like to showcase many of our guild members contributions to our community.   We 
will be displaying all sizes of the quilts we donate, Placemats,CASA stockings pillowcas-
es.  Please bring anything we could display in the booth to the July guild meeting or call Don-
na Rankin, (509) 665-4108.  All display items will be turned in to the Comfort Quilts Commit-
tee.  If you would prefer, items can be returned to you for distribution. 
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 North Central Washington Quilt Guild 

Quilt and Fiber Art Festival 
ENTRY INSTRUCTIONS & PROCEDURES 

A separate form is required for each entry 

Non-Guild members are asked to pay a $5.00 entry fee per quilt entered. 

Security will be provided throughout the show. 

QUILT DROP OFF 

Site: Avamere (formerly Columbia Heights) in the sitting area down the hall to the right of the 

dining room. 

1550 Cherry Street, Wenatchee 

Times: Sunday, August 11, 2:00 PM to 4:00 PM 

Monday, August 12, 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM 

A receiving table will be set up in the Avamere sitting room during the above times only for receiving 

entries. A receipt will be given for the items received; you must have this receipt to retrieve 

your quilt after the show. Fold entries with the right, lower front corner on the top. 

If you need to make special delivery arrangements, Jill Therriault in advance of take-in at 670-5318 

Items will not be accepted unless an entry form was submitted by the July 26 deadline. 

Items must be dropped off by 6:00 PM on Monday, August 12, to be included in the show. 

QUILT PICK-UP PROCEDURE: 

Pick-up Site: Town Toyota Center, Crunch Pak Room 

Pick-up Time: Saturday, August 17, between 5:45and 6:45 PM 

The following procedures are for your protection. Please honor them. 

1. A receipt must be presented in order to pick up each item. 

2. Items must be picked up between 5:45 and 6:45 PM, August 17. 

3. No items will leave prior to the stated time, or without a receipt. 

4. No one other than authorized personnel will be allowed into the Quilt Show area while quilts are 

being prepared for return 

5. If you are unable to pick up your quilt, please make arrangements to have someone pick it up 
for 

you. (They must have the receipt.) Mailing of items to their owners will not be available. 

Please keep a copy of this page for your reference. 

Entry deadline is Friday, July 26, 2019. 
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Experience Quilts ~ 509.982.2012 

4 W. 1st Avenue, Odessa, WA 99159   

Open by 10:00, Monday ~ Saturday 

Purple Door Fabric 
Lynda Hainer 

Owner 

118 E 4th Ave 

Ellensburg, WA 98926 

11007 Highway 2, Leavenworth 509.264.6169   

 Hours Mon ~ Sat 10 a.m. ~ 4 p.m., Sunday 11a.m. ~ 3 p.m. 

Like us on FB and visit www.leavenworthquiltco.com 

Page 11    The Valley / January 2019 

THREADS THAT BIND 

MARLA MADSON 

Let me stitch your 
quilt bindings for you 
by hand. 

509-679-2806 (cell) 

509-679-8683 (home) 

Waterville 
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Ruby Lewis—Proprietor 

116 E First St., Cle Elum, WA  98922   

Ph. 509.674.2296   

The Quilting Hive ~ 509-997-7020 

309 N Methow Valley Hwy - Twisp, WA 98856 

Monday-Thurs. 10 – 4  &  Friday-Sat. 9 – 5 

Coordinated quilt-shop-quality fabric, supplies and rewards card 
Machine sales & service ~ ~ see us on Facebook! 

1139 N Princeton, Wenatchee, WA 9am-6pm Mon-Sat  509.663.5516 

 
Ritz Yellow House Fabrics  509.659.0281 

201 E Main Ave., Ritzville, WA 
Hours: Thurs ~ Sat 10-5  

 Other days by appointment 

Page 12    The Valley / January 2019 
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Patchwork, Etc. 

By Pat Lannoye  509.662.7349 

Pantographs, binding, basting 

Long Arm quilting services by Jill Therriault at  
3204 Ohme Garden Rd, Wenatchee, WA 98801   

509.670.5318 

Page 13    The Valley / January 2019 

New Address:  1919 SE 4th St., E Wenatchee, WA 
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North Central Washington Quilt Guild 

Post Office Box 2715 

Wenatchee,  WA  98807-2715 

NCW Quilt Guild 

Organized in 1984 to promote the art of quilting.   

Meetings are held on the last Wednesday of the month  

Social starts at 6:00p.m.  


